Site Inspection Report of Chief Conservator of Forests, Central Circle,
Thrissur for the Proposal No. FP/KLIRRIG/153720/2022

The proposed site for laying the underground pipeline for the construction of
leading channel and providing DI pipe from Chelachuvadu sluice of Idamalayar Irrigation
Project for recharging Puthenkulam in malayattor Nileeswaram Grama Panchayath
which comes under the malayattoor village in Ernakulam District, has inspected on
21.10.2022 along with Divisional Forest Officer Malayattoor.

The implementation of the proposed project is essential for the local people
and the proposed diversion by lying under ground pipeline is no way a threat to the
forest and wildlife. There is no other alternative way for this project. Considering the
importance of providing water to the public, the proposed diversion of 0.0092 Ha is

essential. The requirement of Forest land as proposed by the user agency is unavoidable
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and it is the bare Ominimum for the project and hence recommended.
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